
 

 

14th July 2021 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
I hope that this letter finds you safe and well. 
 
As we approach the end of the summer term we have had a rise in the number 
of positive cases across our schools within Leigh Trust. This has resulted in 
numerous bubble closures and an increasing need for both staff and children 
to have to self-isolate. 
 
We are conscious of the fact that should anyone come into contact with a 
confirmed positive case next week then children and staff will need to self-
isolate for a period of 10 days at the start of the summer break. 
 
In light of this, we have made the decision that Friday 16th July will be the last 
day that the children will be attending school.  
 
Children will be given work to complete remotely via Purple Mash on Monday 
19th and Tuesday 20th July. Those children who are celebrating Eid on Tuesday 
20th July will not be expected to complete the work on this day. 
 
If you are a working parent and are unable to make alternative arrangements 
for your child/ren on Monday 19th and Tuesday 20th July, then please contact 
your child’s school to request in-school provision. 
 
Likewise, if your child is eligible for free school meals and requires a packed 
lunch for these two days, then please let the school office know that you 
require this. 
 
We hope that by taking this action, we can continue to protect the local 
community and ensure that families are able to have a trouble-free start to the 
summer break. 
 



 

 

We would also like to wish Eid Mubarak to those families who are celebrating 
Eid and hope that you have a wonderful time with your loved ones. 
 
We look forward to seeing your children return to school on Monday 6th 
September 2021 and wish all year 6 children, all the best, as they start their 
secondary school education. 
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
 
With best wishes, 
 

 
 

Mrs J. Greenwood 
CEO of Leigh Trust 
 

                                             


